
 
 
 

 

February 20, 2023 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

Viking is committed to keeping you informed of challenges impacting the fire protection industry. Due to 

increasing costs, Viking will implement an increase of 5-15% on our foam hardware products on April 1, 

2023.  

 

This price increase affects proportioning devices, discharge devices, and other components but does not 

impact our foam concentrates. 

  

We continue to work diligently to offset these rapidly rising costs, provide adequate notice, and improve 

delivery schedules.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Viking Corporation 

 


